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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 2:10 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170235

Consumer correspondence for docket 20170235 & 20170236 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 2:02 PM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20180235 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 1:18 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 12:13 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: nick@mygeeslin.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Nick Geeslin 
Company: n/a 
Primary Phone: (772) 492-3331 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: nick@mygeeslin.com 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
Please continue to block or cancel the sale of Vero Beach Electric to Florida Power and Light. No company can pay that 
much and get so little without charging ALL their customers higher rates. Simple business. The next question is why Vero 
Beach would sell such a valuable asset - if it makes money for FP&L it will make money for the City - without that 
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revenue I will be paying higher taxes because it is for sure there will be no budget cuts. This is the goose that laid the 
golden egg. Please block and deny the sale of Vero Beach Electric to FP&L.  Many thanks.  
 
 




